
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday 20th April 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

This year in school we have been promoting ‘Reading for Pleasure’, both through our 

fantastic new library and the range of high-quality books that we provide for the 

children. 

As part of this reading promotion, we would like to recommend some books that we 

think the children would enjoy reading at home. 

If you and your child are interested, books can be purchased from school, at the cost 

of £2 each.. 

Year Group; Recommended book: 

Nursery & Reception Dave  

Year 1 & 2 Bob and Barry’s Lunar Adventure 

Year 3 & 4 That’s So Gross 

Year 5 & 6 Compton Valance  

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Mrs Crichton 

Assistant Head Teacher 

 

Please return the slip and £2 by Friday 29
th

 April. 

My childs name is ___________________________  Class: ____________ 

 

I would like to buy ____________________________(name of book) 

 


